
This season has produced some great hockey. Even though not many games have been 
won the girls are improving each week especially the year 7 & 8 teams. Both teams are 
struggling for numbers but slowly things are coming together. A big thanks to some year 
7 girls who are coming straight over from netball to help out the year 8 team. Also a big 
thanks to many other girls who are staying back after their game to help out the next 
game. 
This year the hsg is selling ham & cheese croissants at the home games. So far we are 
making $50-$60 per week. We had average response from the monster raffle making 
approx $560 and about $450 from the joint bramble bay cross country canteen with the 
vsg. 
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